
Submission ID: 26088

I write as a resident of Cowfold.
I am very concerned that any application should be approved in the absence of clear plans to avoid the AQMA’ , an
accurate vehicle analysis from Rampion, any details for traffic management on the A272, a firm solution to the Oakdene
flooding issue and any proper visual representations of the visual impact.
Further more, subsequent meetings with Rampion have uncovered inaccurate, missing and misleading information has
been submitted by Rampion relating to the corporate links between Rampion and the Kent Street proposal, a grossly
misleading traffic survey, the absence of any fire strategy, failure provide any risk assessment relating chemical and fire
pollution or sound, vibration and lighting with respect to habitats and species.
This is in addition to the earlier submitted objections relating to lack of consultation, better alternative sites, and destruction
of the ancient and unspoiled landscape nature and the huge range of wildlife it supports, together with recent doubts about
the economic validity of the project.



Submission ID: 26374

Further to my submission ref. 25491 I am writing to support both the CowfoldvRampion Impact Statement and the
objections from the Cowfold Parish Council who jointly represent the concerns of the whole community.


